A Statement Regarding

Growing Families International (GFI)

Grace Community Church is no longer affiliated in any way with Growing Families International (GFI) or Gary Ezzo. In fact, he has been excommunicated from his former church, Living Hope Evangelical Fellowship in North Hills, California.  Our concerns about the GFI material include the following: 

1. We find throughout GFI's material a blurring of the line between that which is truly biblical and simple matters of preference.

2. GFI materials tend to be unclear on certain fundamental doctrinal issues—particularly the issues of original sin and human depravity.
3. In our opinion, the GFI curriculum gives insufficient attention to the child's need for regeneration.

4. We are concerned about the tendency some GFI-trained parents have to isolate their children from others not involved in the program.  The program becomes dangerously divisive in the church, since its adherents tend to view themselves as superior.

